
 
6820300 VIDEO EQUIPMENT  

COMMENTS FROM INTERNAL/INDUSTRY REVIEW  

Jeremy Dilmore 
Work Phone: 386 9435360 

E-Mail: Jeremy.Dilmore@dot.state.fl.us 

Comments: (8-11-23 Industry) 

In an attempt to address industry concerns about extended warranty, I agree with reducing the time after 
final acceptance, but given that 3 year warranties are available from manufacturers, can the Department 
retain this value with the language below. Ensure that CCTV cameras and video display equipment have a 
manufacturer’s warranty covering defects for a minimum of one years from the date of final acceptance or 
three years from date of CCTV camera receipt, whichever is longer. 

Response: 

We agree that it is desirable for manufacturers to continue offering and honoring warranty durations that, 
in some cases, may end up being longer than the 1-year minimum from final acceptance. This may be 
something that can be included without conflict as part of future updates to the material requirements in 
Section 996 but needs additional research and input from industry.  

Action: 

No additional changes to Section 682. Possible future changes to 996-2.2. 
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